22205 Nottingham Drive Birmingham, Michigan 48010

March 30, 1973

Mr. Jack Antreassian Stewardship Committee Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral 630 Second Avenue New York, N.Y. 10016

Dear Mr. Antreassian:

In your letter of March 21, 1973, you mentioned that you were enclosing a lapel pin as an indication of my stewardship of St. Vartan Cathedral.

However, when I received your letter, a portion of it and the envelope had been torn during delivery and, unfortunately, the pin was missing.

If possible, I would be most appreciative of receiving a duplicate of the pin which was lost in the mails.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Daniel H. Shahan

dv